

November 22, 2024

Dear Friend,

On behalf of our athletes, thank you for your continued help in supporting critical Special Olympics programs. You've been a loyal friend since 2012. We truly appreciate your kindness.

Your generous gift on 11/15/2024 has already been put to work on behalf of our athletes and their families in New York and elsewhere, enabling athletes of all ages to reach further and have more confidence to realize their dreams.

Thanks to friends like you, athletes like sisters Tasha and Amber are thriving. They've been involved with Special Olympics for over two decades, cheering each other on. "Special Olympics is their lifeline," says their mother, Mary. "It's a place where our kids don't have to explain themselves. We can't imagine life without Special Olympics."

Tasha and Amber are just two examples of the many lives you've touched with your gift. You give all our athletes the chance to be champions both on and off the field. That's why I am so moved that you have chosen to open your heart and give to Special Olympics to help us finish the year strong. We simply could not do what we do without you.

Thank you again for your support. Please feel free to reach out to us at 1-800-380-3071 if you have any questions about the important work your gift makes possible.

Gratefully,

Stacey B. Hengsterman President & CEO

Special Olympics New York

Clacer B Douptine

P.S. Please take a moment to see all the amazing things that happen with your support at SpecialOlympics.org/ThankYou. Thank you again!

94 New Karner Road, Suite 208 · Albany, NY 12203 · specialolympicsny.org

coredited by Special Olympics International • SpecialOlympics.org